



## Memo

To: Mayor Ron Belmont and Members of the Town Board

From: Galina Chernykh

CC: Jacqueline Greer, Maureen MacKenzie, Debra Scocchera

Date: 7/9/2021

Re: Request for retroactive hourly salary rates adjustments of library part-time employees

Dear Mayor Belmont and the Members of the Town Board:

The Town Board approval is requested to adjust the hourly salary rates of library part-time Employees effective July 1, 2021:

Mrs. Pisareva from \$15 per hour to \$16.50 per hour Ms. Caccavale from \$14 per hour to \$15.50 per hour

Explanation: The hourly salary rates increase was approved by the Library Board of Trustees The amounts were within the FY21.

Galina Chernykh, Library Director